## Senior Warden report (January 18 - February 21) Highlights:

- Helped with final preparations and overall facilitation of Annual Parish meeting
- Met with new Music Director, Jesse, to review his contract and the employee handbook
- Finalized the plans for the Becoming Beloved Community training Saturday, February 25th at All Saints.
- Participated in Personnel committee meeting
- Participated in Executive Committee planning meeting
- Participated in various other ministry and committee meetings as a member (not in Sr. Warden role)
- Met with Canon Stuart Wright re PIC candidate progress. He and Bishop Sutton have a strong candidate possibility - expect to hear more very soon!
- Reviewed Diocese of MD news of the 4 candidates for our next Bishop. SOOOO excited to see that I know 2 of them (the two female candidates. I'm sure the other 2, whom I don't know, are equally as talented. It's a great time to be part of the Diocese of MD. The March 25th election is fast approaching. I urge you all to participate in candidate forums if at all possible, but at a minimum review the candidates. Our delegates who get to vote are Waymon and Randy Querry, with Toni and Hilary as alternates.

## **Upcoming:**

- Parochial report annual report due March 1st
- Becoming Beloved Community training Saturday, February 25th.
- Continue to work closely with Amy+ to collaborate on staffing, budget, ministries, and overall administration
- Bishop slate open forum at Claggett March 8th 7-8:30 PM
- Bishop Election March 25th
- Priest in Charge search with Diocese
- Staff handbook look for additional updates
- Begin to develop ideas for fundraising in 2023!
- Form communications team to partner with staff
- Seek and select candidates to fill 2 open positions: Children's/Youth Formation and Admin Assistant

<b>-</b>		
v !		